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Luxembourg: Issued Instructions Related to TIN Field

On 09 June 2023, the Luxembourg Tax Authority (ACD) issued a
newsletter notifying Luxembourg Reporting Financial Institutions
(RFls) that the new Taxpayer Identification Number (TIN) codes
published by the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) will be accepted
by the ACD. The announcement noted that the applicable codes
can be found on the IRS FAQ webpage under the Reporting
section, Question 6, here. Fls are strongly encouraged to use
these codes.

The ACD reminds RFls that these provisions should be used in

conjunction with the instructions under Section 3.6.6 of ECHA,

here, and do not replace them. Partner
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For information on KPMG’s global AEOI network professionals,
please email GO-FM AEOI Program Support.

For more information on KPMG AEOI Updates & Tracking
Service, please see here.

For additional summaries of the latest AEOI developments,
please visit KPMG’s TaxNewsFlash-FATCA/IGA/CRS Insights
page, here.
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In preparing this information, we consulted tax authorities’ official releases that are
subject to change, retroactively, prospectively, or both, and any such changes could
affect the information stated herein. The advice or other information in this document
was prepared for the sole benefit of KPMG's client and may not be relied upon by
any other person or organization. KPMG accepts no responsibility or liability in
respect of this document to any person or organization other than KPMG's client. The
following information is not intended to be “written advice conceming one or more
Federal tax matters” subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of Treasury
Department Circular 230. The information contained herein is of a general nature and
based on authorities that are subject to change. Applicability of the information to
specific situations should be determined through consuitation with your tax adviser.
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